Special Election Results:

Approximately 2/3rds of the registered voters within Carefree voted in Tuesday’s Special Election. As of
Tuesday evening, 80% of the ballots cast voted against the proposed property tax levy which would have
financially supported a transition to the regional automatic aid system.

The election results send a clear message that the community is pleased with the fire and emergency
medical services provided by Rural Metro. Therefore, the existing contract with Rural Metro will
automatically extend for an additional 42 months to fulfill the 5-year term.

The Town would like to thank you for participating in this election.



